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Please support the SB85-4 amendment which will start clarifying regulations and 

closing the loopholes in Oregon’s current CAFO rules. I appreciate the significant 

work of Senators Dembrow and Golden to listen to the concerns of community 

members and work to find a solution.  

 

SB85-4 amendment is as a compromise that will balance protecting rural and 

adjacent communities and our lands and waters, while not being burdensome to 

small and mid-sized family farms and ranchers. Please vote yes on -4 and pass it out 

of committee. While far from perfect, the -4 amendment is a step in the right direction 

to protect communities from the negative impact of industrial farms, like the poultry 

operations seeking to site next to homes, schools, rivers and creeks and nearby 

watersheds. 

 

Thank you.  

 


